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ALFA ROMEO OWNERS OF OREGON

ANNUAL VALENTINES DAY TOUR & LUNCH

Tour will be held Weather Permitting

AROO's Annual Valentines Day Tour will be on
Sunday February 13th - weather permitting - meeting
at 9:30 AM, departing at 10:00 AM and arriving at
12:30 PM for an optional no-host lunch.

Join us for a leisurely 80 mile, 2 hour tour from
Beaverton to a no-host lunch at Camp 18 Restaurant,
via Bald Peak and Laurelwood.  We will see some of

the usual roads, perhaps in the opposite direction instead, and maybe a few new ones
too!  All roads will be paved, and hopefully clear of winter debris.

 

Tour Departure:

When:  Arrive by 9:30 AM, drivers meeting to follow, departure at 10:00 AM sharp. 

Where:  Near Starbucks at 11405 Beaverton-Hillsdale Hwy, Beaverton, OR 97005 in
the parking lot of the Fred Meyer Shopping Center just west of Hwy 217, between
Canyon Road (to north) and Beaverton-Hillsdale Hwy (to south).   We will meet in the
parking area south of the Starbucks and east of the Wells Fargo Bank.

Food and beverage are available at both Starbucks and Einsteins; restrooms available
at both and at Fred Meyers.

Fuel is available on Canyon Road (both Shell and Chevron).

We will have a mandatory driver's meeting and then we will depart from parking lot
promptly thereafter. 

 

Tour Mid-way Break:

When:  10:45 AM, 20 minute stop

Where:  Bald Peak State Park

Bald Peak State Park restrooms should be open.

 

Tour Destination:

When:  12:30 PM estimated arrival

Where:  Camp 18 Restaurant, 42362 Hwy 26, Elsie, OR 97138

No-Host Lunch - for those who wish to stay to eat, your meal will be ordered
individually off of the menu; it may be busy, so plan to relax and enjoy the wait!

 

PLEASE RSVP with the number of your guests, and if you will be staying for lunch at
the Camp 18 Restaurant.

Route Instructions and waiver forms will be emailed to those who RSVP prior to the
tour, to be printed at your home, and brought to the tour.  We use a contactless system.

We expect all participants to follow health and safety requirements and
recommendations while participating to keep all members safe - thank you!

 

It's been another long and wet winter, please be conscious of and prepared for slippery
roads and debris on the back roads.  Please be careful when crossing lanes of traffic
too - sorry in advance of having to cross Hwy 26 - short of a new overpass bridge,
we're stuck!

 

Please RSVP to Doug Zaitz at dczaitz@aol.com or 509-768-4312.
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